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From:   Katja <katja.irvin@sbcglobal.net>
Sent:   Friday, March 23, 2012 1:24 AM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        Re: RIN 2590-AA53, Mortgage Assets Affected by PACE Programs

I support PACE programs to encourage long-term investments that support sustainable energy. It is unfair 
to oppose such tax assessments when other community benefits assessments are allowed. We need 
more tools to encourage distributed renewable energy that is clearly more efficient and less damaging 
than large facilities on undeveloped land. Please reconsider your opposition to PACE and do the right 
thing for future generations.
Thank you for your consideration.
Katja Irvin
215 S 19th St
San Jose, CA 95116 
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